
Dear [Child's Name], 

Greetings from the North Pole!  

I hope this letter finds you in good cheer. As your special Elf, I have 

been watching over you to see how wonderfully you've been behaving this 

year! I'm so proud of all the kindness and joy you've spread. 

Each night, I fly back to Santa to report on your amazing adventures and 

the good deeds you've done. Remember, no matter what happens, it's the 

magic of the season and the love we share that truly matters. 

I have some fun plans for us this holiday season! Get ready for some 

delightful surprises and silly antics while I'm here. 

Keep being the spectacular person you are, and don't forget to smile and 

spread happiness everywhere you go! 

With festive magic,  

[Elf's Name]  

P.S. Don't forget to leave out some cookies and milk for Santa! He loves 

them! 


